
 

Duck Dive in Pacific Beach Giving Back 

 

Wednesday, November 25th 2015 @ 12pm 

Tyler and Chef Beto from Duck Dive in Pacific Beach are giving back this Thanksgiving season! 

They stopped in our studio to talk about their "Can for a Cask" food drive where you get a free 

drink for a can! 

 

 

 


